Dear OSGL Member/Friend,

It's been a while....Time for third quarter activities and deadlines.  Here are some special announcements and upcoming deadlines/events.

Please see information below regarding: 
1) 2025-2026 Scholarship Dinner
2) 3rd Quarter Board of Directors Meeting
3) Annual Banquet
4) United Chinese Society Picnic

---------------------------------------------------
1) 2025-2026 OSGL Scholarship Dinner
Five student members have been selected to receive this year's OSGL Scholarship Award.   The recipients this year are:
  - Brayden Chang Kanoa
  - Brynn Chang Kanoa
  - Carmina Chang
  - Leah McEvoy
  - Kayla Ujimori
We will be honoring these recipients at our Scholarship Dinner on Saturday, July 12th at King's Bar & Restaurant at 5:00pm.  If you would like to attend to congratulate our student members, the dinner cost is $40 per person.  Please contact Jamie Chang at (808) 387-9854 or reply to this email to RSVP by July 1st.

---------------------------------------------------
2) 3rd Quarter Board of Directors Meeting
📅 When: Sunday, July 20, 2025
🕐 Time: 10:30 AM  (Restaurant will open its doors to us at 10:00am)
📍 Where:  Catania Italian Restaurant (Waimalu Shopping Center)
👉 RSVP by July 10th: Email Jamie Chang at osgl.info@gmail.com or text (808) 387-9854.
Please make your selection for your meal when you RSVP:
  - Marinara Sauce - Choice of Meatball, Chicken, Eggplant, or Calamari
  - Pesto Sauce - Choice of Chicken Shrimp or Vegetable
  - Alfredo Sauce - Choice of Chicken Shrimp or Vegetable
  - White Wine Marsala Sauce - Choice of Chicken, Shrimp or Vegetable
  - Meat Lasagna 
---------------------------------------------------
3) Annual Banquet
📅 When: Saturday, August 2, 2025
🕐 Time: 5:30pm Social Hour / 6:00pm Program Begins
📍 Where:  Jade Dynasty Seafood Restaurant (Ala Moana Center)
Banquet tables are sold out.  We have maxed out the restaurant again at 33 tables.  All members should have received confirmation if they were able to purchase a table.

---------------------------------------------------
4) United Chinese Society Picnic
📅 When: Saturday, August 17, 2025
🕐 Time: 10:00am - 2:00pm
📍 Where:  Kapiolani Park, between Waikiki Shell and Kapiolani Bandstand
Cost is $10.00 per person.  Members are FREE!  (OSGL will be covering the cost for members only.  You are welcome to invite a guest, but will need to pay $10 per person.)
👉 RSVP by July 20th: Email Jamie Chang at osgl.info@gmail.com or text (808) 387-9854.
  - United Chinese Society will be providing bento lunches to Societies.
  - There will be a ton of fun and games, lots of prizes.  
  - Please bring your own water bottle, picnic chairs, towels, and mats.  It will be hot and sunny, so please bring sunscreen too!  You may also bring a treat (breakfast, dessert, cooler) to share with other members to snack on throughout the day.
  - Please wear your new OSGL gray shirts and red hats (handed out at the CNY Parade).  If you need a shirt, please let Jamie know when you RSVP.

---------------------------------------------------

Thank you for reading thru all the important dates and information of this email.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Oo Syak Gee Lu Society
[bookmark: _GoBack]Follow us on Instagram:   @oosyakgeelu
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